
 

Supplement V 
 
 
The Australian Hydrographic Service will no longer be re-publishing the UKHO Notices to Mariners as a supplement to the 
fortnightly Notice to Mariners Edition. For information regarding these publications please refer to  
http://www.ukho.gov.uk/ProductsandServices/MartimeSafety/Pages/NMPublic.aspx 
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